
 

Parent Satisfaction Highest in Private Schools 

Reprinted with permission from the January CAPE Outlook 

 

Private school parents are significantly more satisfied with the schools their children attend than are parents 

from other   sectors, including public charter schools and public district schools. That finding comes from two 

new studies released by Education Next, a scholarly journal on school reform published by the Hoover           

Institution at Stanford University and the Harvard Program on Education Policy and Governance at the Harvard 

Kennedy School. 

The first study looked at results from a survey, commissioned by Education Next in May and June of 2016, of a 

nationally representative sample of 1,571 parents with children in school. The second study  analyzed results 

from a survey of over 17,000 families conducted in 2012 by the National Center for Education Statistics 

(NCES). The second study’s larger   sample size allowed for a deeper dive into population subgroups. 

 

Five Key Characteristics 

The report on the Education Next poll (What Do Parents Think of Their Children’s Schools? by Samuel        

Barrows, Paul E. Peterson and Martin R. West) examined parent satisfaction levels across five key school    

characteristics: teacher quality, discipline, expectations for achievement, safety, and instruction in character and 

values. The researchers found that “parents in the private sector are far more satisfied with most aspects of their 

children’s schools than are parents with children in district schools.” Satisfaction levels for charter school      

parents “typically fall between those of parents using schools in the district and private sectors.” 
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Dates To Remember: 
 

January 20 - Inauguration Day - Pray for our nation and the new POTUS. 

January 23 – National Handwriting Day - Practice that perfect penmanship by writing a letter that will surely   

brighten someone’s day!  

January 26 - 27 - Florida Conference in Orlando 

 

Florida membership billing will be mailed by February 1st and is due by May 1st. 

 


